
 

 

Please see the above menu for our school Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 20th December.  If you 

pay for school dinners, and haven’t yet paid in advance, please ensure that £2.15 is sent to school by 

20th December either via Scopay or in a named envelope to the school office. 

 

Many thanks 


